
 
 
 

April, 2015 

 

The City of La Puente would like to acknowledge the financial contribution of 

CalRecycle to the street resurfacing of various City streets over the last two 

years.  Our project utilized nearly 5,500 tons of rubberized asphalt and diverted 

more than 11,500 waste tires from California’s landfills.  Thank you CalRecycle! 

 


